
 

Liaison letter to IETF NVO3 Working Group  

Send to: Matthew Bocci & Sam Aldrin, IETF NVO3 WG chairs 

Copy: Pat Thaler, Eric Gray, Dan Romascanu, Alia Atlas, Paul Nikolich 

 

 

Dear Matthew and Sam, 

 

The IEEE 802.1 Working Group would like to update the NVO3 Working Group 

on our progress IEEE P802.1Qcn VDP Extension to Support NVO3.  

 

We expect to begin Task Group review of a draft of IEEE P802.1Qcn in 

August. We would appreciate feedback from NVO3 participants on the draft. 

Once the draft is available for review, we will send you details on how to 

access the draft that you can provide to those interested in providing 

review. 

 

We look forward to the input of the NVO3 Working Group as we continue to 

develop this draft. 

Best regards, 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 


